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BY EMAIL AND RESS 
 
 
September 7, 2021 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 

EB-2021-0032 – Hydro One Networks’ 2018-2022 Distribution Rate Application – 2022 
Annual Rate Update – Application and Evidence, RGCRP Request Withdrawal 

 

On August 20, 2021, Hydro One filed an application to update its 2022 distribution rates and 
other charges. Included in the application was a request that the OEB authorize Hydro One to 
resume collection of the Renewable Generation Connection Rate Protection (RGCRP) monthly 
compensation amounts effective January 1, 2022.   
 
By way of this letter, Hydro One is withdrawing the request to resume collection of the RGCRP 
monthly compensation amounts from the current application, but may pursue this issue at a later 
date. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kathleen Burke 
 
 
 


